
NewsletterHICKORY GREENWAYHarvest
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watering. What’s important is that God makes the seed grow. 
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2017 Donation Update
Hickory Greenway Harvest (HGH) donated over 1400 pounds of fresh vegetables contributing to 3700 meals. 

This is in addition to all the Community Service work that has been done by our HGH Volunteers. 
Congratulations to All! 

Each of our Volunteers have played a vital role in HGH’s success. 

Congratulations!
HGH raised over $1000 in donations for our 
Famous Sweet Pepper Jelly during the Conover 
Farmers Holiday Market and our 4 x 4 Wood Post 
Snowmen and Elves created by the Miller Family. 

Thanks to all our volunteers, friends and family 
supporting us in our fundraiser. MISSION - Our mission is to utilize gardening as a conduit for 

engaging the community with charitable giving, community 
organization, educational outreach, therapeutic facilitation and 
leadership development.

Come Support HGH!
More to come in 2018 about the 
Community Giveback Program.


